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Ovarian cancer remains one of the most lethal of
gynaecological malignancies, characterised in most
patients by recurrent, persistent disease and the rapid
acquisition of chemo-resistance. Substantial molecular
heterogeneity and co-existing phenotypes at diagnosis
further complicate treatment choices and efficacy. Early
diagnosis—ideally of pre-cancerous lesions, and
particularly in asymptomatic women—remains a major
challenge in ovarian cancer management. Equally as
important, prognostic and predictive approaches are
required to detect recurrence and enhance therapeutic
management for patients in whom primary care is likely
to fail. Combined with approaches to identify new
druggable targets and therapeutic strategies—whether
synergistic or stand-alone—research is poised to exert a
substantial and positive impact over clinical ovarian
cancer management. This Special Issue will focus on
emerging technologies with the potential to improve the
diagnosis, prognostic evaluation and therapeutic
management ovarian cancers.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Cancers is an international online journal addressing
both clinical and basic science issues related to cancer
research. The journal is publishing in Open Access
format, which will certainly evolve to ensure that the
journal takes full advantage of the rapidly changing
world of information and knowledge dissemination. It
publishes high-quality clinical, translational, and basic
science research on cancer prevention, initiation,
progression, and treatment, as well as other related
topics, particularly to capture the most seminal studies
in the rapidly growing area of immunology,
immunotherapy, and tumor microenvironment.
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